
 

Mission Stars 

Congratulations to our award winners! 

Nursery Tigers Leopards Dolphins 

Willow Milosz Abdullah 

Sharks Caterpillars Butterflies 

Tillie Gouri Joann 

Reception RKP RVR RJG 

Helen Elvin  

Year 1 1RB 1WT 1LM 

Winter Allyson Selena 

Year 2 2AH 2VH 2SB 

 Sarah Callie 

Year 3 3AL 3PS 3TL 

Anae Lorenzo Leni 

Year 4 4MS 4EO 4AD 

Wani Ryan Anora 

Year 5 5HC 5TL 5DB 

Tunga Leighton Faye 

Year 6 6TW 6FC 6MF 

Layra Anna David 
 

 

 Attendance and Punctuality 
W.E. 17th November 2023 
Overall 

Attendance 
95% 

Best in KS1 RVR 

Best in KS2 3AL 

Best Punctuality RJG & 5HC 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

21st November – 2VH trip to The Lowry  

23rd November – 2SB trip to The Lowry  

23rd November – Own Clothes Day –Chocolate/sweets 

24th November – School closed for an INSET day 

1st December – 1RB assembly @ 9.00am  

1st December – Own Clothes Day – Fancy Goods  

3rd December – Advent Mass at St Anthony’s Church @ 

11.00am, followed by the Christmas Fair at school  

6th December – KS2 Carol Concert at St Anthony’s Church 

@ 2pm  

8th December – Reception Nativity @ 9.15am  

 

 

 

 

School website 
www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Parish website 
https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/ 

 
Phone number 

0161 437 3029 
 

Email 
admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Check out our 

 
@stanthonysm22 

 
 

 
 
 

Pope Francis says: 

   

 
 
 

 
“Everyone is our 
neighbour, regardless of 
the colour of their skin, 
their social standing, 
where they come from. 
We are called to 
encounter every poor 
person and every form 
of poverty, abandoning 
our difference and the 
excuses we make to 
protect our own well-
being.” 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Date: 17th November 2023 
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Messages from Mr Johnson  
Today we held the first of three non-uniform days for our school Christmas Fair and as 
always, we are so very grateful for all of the donations our families have brought in. 
This marks the start of such an exciting time of year at school, with the children 
beginning to rehearse for Christmas performances and the teachers planning lots of 
lovely activities during the festive season. We also look forward to our Quiet Liturgies 
which allow the children time to reflect on the events of the days running up to Jesus’ 
birth.  

 
Christmas Celebrations  
Over the next few weeks we have lots of exciting Christmas events and performances 
planned. Please ensure you have the following dates in your diaries and take note of 
whether or not tickets are required. As there are several year groups involved in some 
of the performances, we do need to limit the number of people in the school hall at 
one time.  
 

Event  Date/Time  Tickets  

Advent Mass at St 
Anthony’s Church  
 
Christmas Fair at school  

Sunday 3rd December  
 
Mass - 11.00am  
Fair - 12.00pm  

Fair - £1 entry per family  

KS2 Christmas Carol 
Concert at St Anthony’s 
Church  

Wednesday 6th December  
2.00pm  

No 

Reception Nativity  Friday 8th December  
9.15am  

Yes – 2 per family  

KS1 Christmas Carol 
Concert  

Wednesday 13th 
December – 2.00pm  
 
Friday 15th December – 
2.00pm  

Yes – 2 per family for one 
performance 

Christmas Dinner and 
Christmas Party Day – 
Christmas jumpers 
encouraged! 

Thursday 14th December  Payments for Christmas 
Dinner due by Dec 8th via 
School Money  

Nursery Nativity  Friday 15th December  
9.15am  

Yes – 2 per family 

School closes for 
Christmas Holidays  

Tuesday 19th December  
1.15pm  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Year 2 visit The Lowry 
Today, the first of the three Year 2 classes 
visited the Julia Donaldson exhibition at The 
Lowry where they celebrated 30 years of 
Julia Donaldson stories such as The 
Gruffalo and Room on the Broom. The 
children in 2AH had a brilliant day today and 
I’m sure 2VH and 2SB will be very much 
looking forward to their trips next week!  
 
Sports News  
This week the school Lacrosse team 
competed in their first competition of the 
season. They played exceptionally and 
reached the final, narrowly missing out on 
first place. We are very proud of the team for 
coming second across the whole of 
Manchester! 
 
Non-uniform Days  
Just a reminder that the non-uniform days 
for the Christmas Fair will be as follows:  
 
Thursday 23rd November – 

Chocolate/sweets  

Friday 1st December – Fancy goods  

 
 
  
 

  

 
 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-

giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2 

Please use the above link to access this week’s page. 
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